
 

 

 

 

CITY OF MARATHON PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

Florida Keys Aqueduct Authority is happy to announce the Precautionary 

Boil Water Notice (PBWN) has been lifted. All water testing has 

successfully passed in all areas. Thank you for your patience as the FKAA 

continues to restore their reserves, the water conservation efforts are still 

in effect.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 


